
	
	

	
	
	

July	26,	2017	
	
Permission	for	Child	to	View	the	2017	Solar	Eclipse	
	
On	August	21,	2017,	our	first	day	of	school,	there	will	be	an	almost	total	solar	eclipse	in	Virginia	
around	2:44pm.		All	Saints	has	purchased	viewing	eye	glasses	so	that	students	and	teachers	in	
grades	1	to	8	may	go	outside	and	view	the	eclipse.		We	will	have	a	few	extra	glasses	for	parents	
who	arrive	early	and	would	like	to	view	the	eclipse	with	us.			Please	sign	below	to	give	your	
permission	for	your	child	to	participate	in	the	viewing.		This	form	must	be	sent	in	with	your	child	
the	first	day	of	school.			
	
Child’s	name	______________________________________________				grade	_______		
	
I	give	permission	for	my	child	to	view	the	2017	solar	eclipse	wearing	specially	designed	glasses	
for	viewing	this	phenomenon.			
	
Parent	Name	(please	print)	____________________________________________	
	
Parent	Signature	___________________________________________________	
	
Date	_________________	
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